Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important
reminders for the upcoming week.

This is the last week before the holiday break. As we try to remain focused during this busy time
of year, please help us by making sure that your child is here each day and on time.

This is concert week here at Jamestown Middle School. Chorus will perform on Tuesday at 6:30.
Band and orchestra will perform on Thursday at 6:30.

Our basketball teams and cheerleaders will be at Southeast Middle on Monday and at home on
Thursday against Kernodle. Wrestling will have matches at home against Southeast on Monday
and at Kernodle on Thursday.

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS.

Go Tigers!



